







Dear Radio Heatherwood Presenter Ask yourself this question:-In the year to date (1996) why has there been only one newsletter?.

Answer:-

Presenters are not sharing their experiences by providing feedback stories.

Which team was locked in a ward for their safety?, Where's the story?

At this present moment in time after almost six months I still have, barely a page of news stories.

The presenters newsletter is your voice in the station it conveys your thoughts your ideas and your personal experiences.

The provision of the radio service is a team effort. Apathy has no part to play in the running of this station, don't let it rule your life : participation is the name of the game.

Support your Newsletter Send in those stories !!!!!!

PJ. 21.09.96

Calculate League Group





